
 

CONFIRMATION:  

LAST CALL FOR REGISTRATION & ZOOM  

MEETING REMINDER 

 

 

November 11, 2021 

To all parents of children in Grade 7: 

 

The parish registration for children wishing to receive the sacrament of Confirmation this 

year was held last month. Our Parent/Child Zoom meeting is scheduled for Thursday 

November 18th @ 7:00pm. If you have submitted a registration for this sacrament, you will 

receive a link to the Zoom meeting by end of day Monday November 15th. If you do not 

receive the Zoom link by Monday evening, please contact me at the email noted below so 

we can verify the email address on file. In some cases, email data is entered incorrectly, and 

as such information is not sent on to parents as intended. 

If you have yet to register your child for Confirmation and they wish to receive the 

sacrament, please see our parish Confirmation webpage to access the registration form; 

complete the form and submit as per the direction on the webpage immediately. 

If you have any questions please contact me via email, aouellette@hamiltondiocese.com or 

call me at the parish office, 905-332-5115. 

Regards, 

Arden Ouellette  

Lay Parish Minister,  

St Paul the Apostle Parish Burlington 

 

https://www.stpaultheapostleburlington.com/

